DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRBa0685/1dn
FROM THE ARG:kmg:Kijf
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

September 28, 2001

The attached draft is similar to Assembly Amendment 1 to AB-374 (LRBa550/1) but
includes modifications deleting references to vehicles transporting prescription drugs
and to lights of organ transport vehicles. (The latter provisions are included in
Assembly Amendment 3, offered by Representative Stone and recommended by
committee for passage.) Accordingly, the attached amendment allows vehicles
transporting medical devices and equipment (which would include artificial and
synthetic implants) to be designated as authorized emergency vehicles (and therefore
be entitled to the privileges afforded such vehicles) and allows these vehicles to be
equipped with red or red and white flashing lights. The attached amendment does not
include any treatment of organ transport vehicles. Is this consistent with your intent?

If you have any questions, please call.

Aaron R. Gary

Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 261-6926

E—mail: aaron.gary@Ilegis.state.wi.us



